PLE ] QKETT R FUL T ERLR LT 38505 Woudward Avenue (248) 901-4000

August 30, 2005

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Jane Leslie, Deputy Clerk
City of Rochester Hills

1000 Rochester Hills Drive
Rochester Hills, M1 48309-3033

Re:  Applicant: Crust Pizza, Rochester Hills, LL.C
Re: Quota Class Liquor License
Location: 2595 Rochester Road

Dear Ms. Leslie:
Enclosed please find the City of Rochester Hills Class C Liquor License Application

submitted on behalf of Crust Pizza, Rochester Hills, LLC. In addition to the completed
application, enclosed please find the following:

1. Michigan Liquor Control Commission form LC-52A for the Applicant, which
l1sts Kitchen Sink, L1L.C as the sole member.

2. LC-52A, for Kitchen Sink, LLC which lists Jonathan Sherer and Curtis Nordeen
as the two members of Kitchen Sink, L1LC.

3. Seven copies of the building and site plans for the proposed restaurant.

4. Financial statements for Curtis Nordeen and Jonathan Sherer.

5. A copy of the Lease Agreement.

6. A copy of' the Training Policy.

7. Seven copies of the Business and Financing Plan for Kitchen Sink Restaurants,

LLC which describes the restaurant, 1ts operations, marketing and financial investment with the
Menu attached.

8. A proposed form approval resolution.

9. A copy of the Michigan Liguor Control Commission application documents
which were filed on August 3, 2005.

Bioomfield Hills Columbus Detroit East Lansing Flint Gaylord Grand Rapids Kalamazoo

Marquette Mt Clemens Petoskey Pittsburgh

C OONEY i s it Suite 2000 Fax {248) %H-4040
S Bloomficld Hills, M1 48304 www.plunkettcooney.com



August 30, 2005
Page 2

10. A check in the amount of $1,000 payable to the City of Rochester Hills in
payment of the required application fee.

The two owners of the company, Jonathon Sherer and Curtis Nordeen, will both need to
be fingerprinted. I do not believe that the Michigan Liquor Control Commission has sent out the
iingerprint cards (as they no longer send out the resolution form for quota licenses.) These
gentlemen will be fingerprinted now, if needed. Just let me know and we will make the
arrangements.

As you know the site 1s already being constructed by the landlord and we expect the shell
to be available very shortly and will need to proceed with the liquor license application as
guickly as possible. The intended opening date 1s November 15, 2005.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to
contact the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

PLUNKETT & COONEY, P.C.

Scott . Edwards
Direct Dial: (248) 901-4045
E-Mail: sedwards(@plunkettcooney.com

Enclosure
cc: Curtis Nordeen (w/o encl.)
Jonathan Sherer (w/o encl.)
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